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Spring News Updates- News or updates from our 
classroom 
Calvin – we moved seats after the February break so we get a 

chance to work with other people. We will change seats again 

after Easter.  

Callie – all of the school corridors have had a lick of paint so our 

coat peg area is looking nice and fresh. Our pegs have new 

labels on them with our names. 
Leo – The daffodils that we planted in September have started to 

grow. Have a look at them in our car park! 

 

 

Our Learning- what have we been learning 
about? 
James – we have been building Victorian houses from shoe 

boxes.  We have used lots of materials to decorate the outside 

and will start adding furniture soon. 
Eden-Rose – we loved our trip to New Lanark. It was great to see 

Victorian houses and experience the Victorian classroom.  

Amelia – we have been learning about grid references. We 

played Billy Bug and tried to beat Oscar’s time! 

Anokhi – we have been practising our times tables and looking at 

multiplying and dividing by 10 and 100. Leo – some people even 
looked at using decimals. 

Ava – we have finished playing our Ocarinas. It was great fun 

when we played songs.  



Nieve – in wring we have written discussion texts about “Are 

dogs the best pets” and “The Annie McLeod ride was the best 
part of our trip”. 

 

 

 

 

Next up we will-  
Nikki – we will be finishing our Victorian houses. We need to 
add furniture such as beds and tables. 

 

Our final discussion piece of writing will look at “Should 
animals be kept in zoos?” This will give the pupils the 

opportunity to discuss and write about the pros and cons of 

zoos.  
 

In numeracy we will look at multiplying bigger numbers using 

the grid method. Look out on our Teams page for homework to 
practise this. 

Our new topic will be looking at Extreme Earth. We will also be 

learning about the human body. 
 

We will be measuring in maths and looking at weight, length, 

capacity and area. 

 

Easter messages  

Ella – Happy Easter to you! 

Callum – We hope you get lots of chocolate. 

Jamie – We hope the Easter bunny is good to you! 
Arianna – I hope you have a fun Easter egg hunt. 

Roman – have a nice holiday. 

 



I hope that you all have a fabulous couple of weeks. 

Let’s hope that the sun is shining for the holidays. 
Happy Easter everyone!  

 


